From:
To: East Anglia Two; East Anglia ONE North
Subject: Cable corridor at Wardens Trust
Date: 17 February 2021 22:51:57

Dear Mr Smith,

I am writing to seek some clarification on behalf of Trustees of Wardens Trust.

At the Compulsory Acquisition Hearing " on 16th February, there was discussion about the exact route of the cable corridor, looping towards Wardens Trust site and touching our gate.

In discussions with SPR we have been informed that since January 13th this route is now fixed and cannot be altered.

Is that the case?

Is there no room for a minor shift in route removing that curve and taking a straight line across the field?

Clearly the range of options that Trustees have to consider alter radically if the route is now fixed in stone.

I am grateful to you for that clarification.

Best wishes

Alexander

Dr Alexander Gimson MB FRCP Chair, Wardens Trust

